
On Sunday, August 23rd, St. Andrew’s         

congregation celebrated the confirmation of 

Chloe Childress, Jenna Kate Lampton, and   

Andrew Masinelli. 

Their journey through the confirmation      

process began in early February when they 

attended a confirmation retreat at Camp Lake 

Stephens. After attending the weekend-long 

retreat, they began meeting on Wednesday 

nights for an hour with Bro. Billy.                 

Confirmation was originally scheduled to be 

held in March; however, due to the pandemic 

it had to be postponed.   

We give thanks for all that God has already 

given you, and we welcome you in Christian 

love.   

 



 

Youth News 

The youth helped stock the shelves at the pantry   

during the month of August.  We averaged around 10 

youth every Wednesday night.  The team work they 

had was AMAZING!  We began a study on Sunday 

nights during the month of August on ways God 

shows us that He will take the weakest person to be 

His greatest testimony.  Zacchaeus and The Woman at 

the Well were two of the examples.  We look forward 

to team building activities on Wednesday nights      

beginning in September.   

 

  




